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Connection and Use of System Code (CUSC) Panel  

The CUSC Panel Headline Report is produced after every Panel and aims to provide an overview of the key 

decisions made. Minutes for this meeting will be published separately.  

 
Workgroup Reports 

 

The following Workgroup Report was presented to the Panel: 

 

CMP395 ‘Cap BSUoS costs and Defer payment to 2023/24 to protect GB customers’ 

 

CMP395 seeks to cap BSUoS per Settlement Period from 1 October 2022 to 31 March 2023, recoup 
the money in charging year 2023/24; and cap the liability to be carried by the ESO  

 

The Panel agreed that the Terms of Reference have been met and agreed for CMP395 to proceed to 
Code Administrator Consultation subject to minor proposed drafting changes in the Workgroup Report 
being considered by the CMP395 Workgroup. The CMP395 Workgroup met post-Panel and 
considered the proposed drafting changes and agreed revised text. This was subsequently agreed by 

Panel ahead of the Code Administrator Consultation being published on 13 September 2022. Code 
Administrator Consultation will close at 5pm on 16 September 2022.    

 

CMP395 documentation can be found here  

 

Questions or feedback? 

 Code Administrator Representative: Paul Mullen, Code Administrator 

Panel Secretary: Ren Walker, Code Administrator  

Email: cusc.team@nationalgrideso.com  
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